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THANKS! 

“In every thing give thanks: for this is the will of God in Christ 

Jesus concerning you”. These are the words of 1 Thess. 5:18 KJV. 

When I think of the Month of November I can’t help but to 

think of Thanksgiving. Now in all gravity of thought, I remember 

November also for my wife’s birthday as well for cold and snow, but Thanksgiving 

is the special holiday of all time for family, food and hopefully fun. 

  THANKS! 

 We in America can talk about how this celebration started, but can each 

family remember how for them it changed. For too many this day brings back bad 

memories and thoughts of wrong actions that have resulted in bad feelings. 

                                            THANKS! 

 We have gotten away from the direction our God gave us a long time ago. 

We have left our first love, which is God and have conformed to this world even 

when we were warned not to. We are struggling to love one another for real 

because we stopped truly loving God, and without true love toward God we cannot 

truly love anyone nor anything. To love for real we would have to truly appreciate 

for real, to appreciate for real we would truly have thanksgiving. Thanks means 

gratitude, appreciation. Webster says: a good feeling that you have towards 

someone who has helped you, given something to you, etc.  

                                           THANKS! 

 This time around and everyday besides lets all thank God for the things he 

has and will do in our lives by sincerely loving God and all others for real! Get to 

Church and let God handle everything else. 
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